Important Notice

It has come to our attention that a suspicious entity is purporting to represent investment
opportunities on behalf of the Genting Group. The Genting Group stresses that it is not
affiliated with this entity in any way and does not solicit investments in this manner. The
Company warns against any dealings with this entity.

Do not engage with the following online and mobile sites as well as all sites related to this
investment plan:

Website:
e www.GTGVIP.cnh
e www.sifang168.cn

Wechat accounts:
e GTGVIP =< | gtgvipbiz
e GTGVIP fHfE9.0) © gtg-cn
e GTG =IMILAXARSSH L ¢ GTGvip-China
e GTG =INEHRE () - GTGVIPcn
o GTG REgIARSS 0 - GTGVIP
o T~ INEEH GTG HRSS .l - mitanger_jpd
e L INEEH GTG : xunijinrong881
o GTG ~BE£ . GTGclub
o HHAMMAEN 8 ¢ jingmu0825
o KIf[EFT WLD : ccgj1668

QQ.com account:
e GTG =THEEH] gtgcoo -
http://v.qq.com/vplus/c1e85d9b764924e4d3ab2333ed6ab85¢c

The Genting Group has notified the relevant authorities to investigate and reminds our
valued guests to be vigilant of fraudulent websites using the Genting name for illegal

activities.

For further clarification, please write to our appointed legal counsel at fraud@wilgrist.com .



